
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                           September 10, 2013 
 
Before the meeting was called to order, Cory Wohlrab took his oath as a Town Supervisor to fill the vacancy of 
Jim Miller who resigned from the Board on July 10, 2013. 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance:  James Franz, Rose Ruetten, Dan Ruetten 
 
Public Input: Dan Ruetten asked who they should call about the neighbors shooting off fireworks.  Not only that it was a 
disturbance but the fact that it is so dry.  Ed advised them to call the County Sheriff or DNR.  Rose Ruetten mentioned 
that there are not enough fire signs on their road.  There are more residence than signs.  Ed said we would look into it and 
make sure it was taken care of.   
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the August meeting.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  Permits for Steve and Cindy Bolton to build a swimming pool and Jerry and Cheryl Loch to build a 
Sunroom were reviewed.  After the Town Board reviewed the permits Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept both permits 
as presented.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
  
Old Business:  The Town Hall ramp is done.  Need to do the steps yet.  All the work is being done internally.  Back 
filling around the Hall is also done. 
 
New Business:  Ed attended the Mauston Ambulance meeting.  The discussion was information only at this time on the 
possibility of bringing on a full time paramedic.  More information to be discussed at a later date.  Borden Buelow is now 
doing the recycling on Saturday and Thursday. 
   
Road Maintenance:  Miller Rd. sealing will not be done until next year.   
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7: 40 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


